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News Release 

 
Today Buncombe County Department of Health received additional test results from the NC Department of 

Public Health laboratory confirming that the bacteria found in the tempeh is a match to the Salmonella 

Paratyphi B that is making people sick in the current disease outbreak.   Health officials confirm that people are 

infected with this type of Salmonella in one of three ways: 

- Direct consumption of the tempeh 

- Exposure to food items contaminated by uncooked tempeh 

- Contact with someone who is ill with Salmonella 

The laboratory results today and yesterday offer helpful information to both health officials and the public.   

Lab tests yesterday confirm that Salmonella Paratyphi B associated with this outbreak causes a non-typhoidal 

salmonella; which means it causes symptoms that can be severe but not as severe as the other strain of 

Salmonella Paratyphi B, which lab tests first indicated.    

 

The test results today help us confirm that the tempeh is associated with this outbreak, however cases are 

continuing to be reported.  As of May 3, Buncombe County Environmental Health Specialists have contacted all 

food establishments under the jurisdiction of the Buncombe County Department of Health to verify that the 

recalled tempeh has been removed.  Although a food source has been linked with the outbreak, the outbreak 

continues because infection is being transmitted person-to-person.  The public is urged to prevent the spread of 

disease by washing hands and properly preparing food.  Those with symptoms of Salmonella should seek 

medical care so that a health professional can evaluate the need for antibiotics or other treatment.  People should 

report cases of Salmonella to the Buncombe County Department of Health Disease Control or their local health 

department if they do not reside in Buncombe County, to aid in continued monitoring of this outbreak. 

 

-More- 
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As of 4 pm on 5/4/12 the latest formation about the outbreak is as follows:   

46 cases 

7 hospitalizations 

Age range of those getting ill is 4 – 79 with a median age is 34  

60% of cases are female 

 

To listen to information, call the HOTLINE:  828.250.5300 (English, Spanish and Russian).   

To report symptoms of Salmonella Paratyphi B, call Communicable Disease Nurses:  828.250.5109. 

 

-END- 

 

 


